
OFFICE OF 
BLACK CATHOLIC & 

NATIVE AMERICAN MINISTRY To participate by phone, contact kmerritt@charlestondiocese.org| 864-331-2633

with 
Kathleen Merritt
Sr. Pam Smith, SSCM
Father Michael Okere
Deacon Carl Johnson

Grab your cup of coffee or tea and join us in prayer, conversation, prizes & fun! 

REFLECTIONS FROM THE DIOCESE OF CHARLESTON
EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS AND THINGS TO HOST AT

YOUR PARISH FOR OUR YOUTH DURING THE SUMMER

Registration Link

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEldO-
pqTstE9ROgWKZ0SQ_cWlprCV58ZmB
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